
Louis‘ on-screen presence, focus, and 
dedication to the characters he plays have
taught him to approach all areas of his
working life with a high level of quality and 
performance.

Being an actor and classically trained singer 
currently based in Brisbane, Louis is
completing Queensland University of 
Technology’s (QUT) Bachelor of Fine Arts 
(Acting) course on an excellence scholarship. 
Throughout his life, he has sought to display 
his variety of talents through the right 
platforms and opportunities.

His recent features include NBC hit series 
“Young Rock”, and award-winning short film 
“God in The Sky”. He is also set to appear on 
the upcoming ABC series “Troppo” and Netflix 
original feature film “True Spirit”.

Having been born in Ningbo, China, and later 
raised in the culture of Melbourne, Australia, 
Louis is fluent in both English and Chinese 
(Mandarin), as well as the dialect of his 
hometown – Ningbonese, giving him an edge 
over others when it comes to international 
availability.

Louis is also a dedicated musician with 
advanced skills in saxophone, flute, and
composition.
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